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Dr. Paolo Boldrini, physiatrist, is the director of the Department of Rehabilitation 
Medicine, Health District N.9,  Hospital of Treviso,  and Rehabilitation Hospital of Motta 
di Livenza, (Italy) since January, 2006. 
 
He has been the President of the Italian Society of PM&R (SIMFER) since October, 
2014. 
 
He has been Member of the Society since 1985, and was the Vice-President from 
2003 to 2008; he has been Vice-president of the European Brain Injury Society (EBIS) 
since 2010 and editor-in-chief of Italian Journal of Rehabilitation Medicine since 2009. 
His principal fields of scientific interest and occupational skills are: rehabilitation of 
people with acquired brain injury; accreditation of rehabilitation facilities; 
organization of rehabilitation services networks for people affected by disabilities of 
neurological origin; home and community based rehabilitation services; teamwork 
and goal setting in rehabilitation. 
 
He has been appointed as an expert in working groups on the organization of 
rehabilitation services established by the Ministry of Health and by the Regional 
Boards of Health of Emilia-Romagna and Veneto. 
 
He has coordinated project aimed at developing a Regional Network of 
rehabilitation services for brain injured patients in the Emilia Romagna Region. 
He was a visiting professor at the Universities of Ferrara, Padova and Milano 
Cattolica. 
 
He is an author of more than 100 scientific publications, 15 of those in peer-reviewed 
journals, and of more than 16 books or chapters. 
 
Hobbies: cycling (he organized charity bicycle rides with persons with disability), 
reading and cooking. 


